
FULL COUNCIL -  JULY 

ACTION POINTS FOR PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 

 

Date of 
meeting 

Action point PH 
responsible 
for action 

Response / Investigation Ongoing 

September 
2023 

To send enquiries 
regarding expected 
receipt of King's official 
portrait for Council 
Chamber. (Cllr Tindall & 
Officers) 

Cllr Tindall  Picture has been ordered and should be in situ for Full Council in November 

September 
2023 

Cllr Barradell noted the 
Council's success as 
referred to in the report 
regarding countering dog 
fouling and littering in 
Gadebridge Park. Cllr 
Barradell asked how this 
was achieved and if there 
are plans to use this 
knowledge to tackle 
incidents elsewhere, 
including Gaddesden.  
  
Cllr Tindall advised that 
the handling of anti-social 
behaviour is being 
reviewed, noting that the 
previous administration 

Cllr 
Bromham 

Followed up for response 07/11/2023 



restricted the activities of 
wardens to the centre of 
Hemel Hempstead. Cllr 
Tindall suggested that 
the work has been 
achieved by staff and that 
he would arrange for a 
portfolio holder to provide 
a full reply. 

September 
2023 

Cllr Timmis asked if the 
electrical vehicle 
charging points will be 
limited in time or if cars 
can charge overnight.  
  
Cllr Tindall stated that 
this will depend on the 
particular charging point 
and that the portfolio 
holder could provide a 
more detailed response 

Cllr Tindall I’m delighted to see these first three Osprey EV charging points go operational earlier than 
expected. Tring leads this wave of modern infrastructure being installed right across 
Dacorum, helping local residents, shoppers and other visitors to be confident in leaving 
behind vehicles which require outdated fossil fuels. 
 
The following public car park locations are included in the current programme: 
 
Hemel Hempstead 
 

 
Berkhamsted 

 St John’s Well Lane car park 
 
Tring 

 Frogmore Street (East) car park 

 Forge Car Park 

 

 Wood Lane End car park 

 Alexandra Road car park 

 Queensway car park 

 Park Road 

 Bellgate neighbourhood centre 

 The Queen’s Square neighbourhood 
centre 

 Durrants Hill car park 

 Leverstock Green village shops 

 Water Gardens 

 Cowper Road 

 The Gables car park 

 Henry Wells Square 

 Bennetts End neighbourhood centre 

 High Street Car Park 
 



 
Kings Langley 

 Langley Hill car park 
 
Markyate 

 Hicks Road car park 
 

September 
2023 

Cllr Douris commented 
on the proposal for some 
car parks to have a 
minimum charge based 
on a longer period of time 
and asked if this was 
correct.  
  
Cllr Tindall stated that he 
would arrange for a 
written answer to be 
provided 

Cllr Tindall Followed up for response 07/11/2023 

 


